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QUEENSLAND AGRICULTURAL COLLEGE 

NWB/JMR Lawes, Q.4345 23rd June, 1976. 

Dear Col. Murray, 

I am v ery pleased to be able to inform y ou that the 
College Council at its meeting held last Friday, acting on a 
recommendation from one of its Committees, approved that the 
College Li b rary Building be name d "The J. K. Murray Library". 
The Council agreed that this might be a well earned recognition 
of your contri bution s to the dev elopment of the College and to the 
p romotion of agricultural education in Queensland. 

An invitation has been e xtended to the Honourable 
the Minister for Education and Cultural Activ ities to perform the 
official naming and opening at a date to be determined. In this 
connection he has been advised that the College Counci l b eliev es 
that it would be appropriate to associate the fun ction with the "Open' ' 
pr ogramme to b e offered ov er the two days Friday and Saturday 
the 24th and 25th September next. A series of disp lays will be 
arranged for the benefit of groups of secondar y school pupils and 
for mem b ers of the public, including representatives of or ganisations 
and industries in which graduates from the Co.llege may e xpect to 
find emp loyment. It is probable that general arrangements for 
these days ,;.,ill be along~the lines of the successfu "O'p . + days 
arranged by the C. S. I. R. O. in connection with the Jubilee 
Celebrations. 

I will keep you infor med of developments. 

With kind regards to you both, -. 
Yours sincerely, . 

Col. J. K. Murray, 
49 Dell Road, 

ST. LUCIA, 
Queensland 4067. 
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N. W. BRI TON, 
DIRECTOR. 


